
 

                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue #2: Christmas Edition 

weddyevents@gmail.com 

 

 
A Note from the PTA! 

Well what an amazing December !!! 

Firstly, we must thank you all for supporting us by attending our 
Christmas Fayre.  It was lovely to see so many smiling faces, I’m 
afraid I failed to take any photographs, but I have the memories I 
hope you all do too, from visiting Father Christmas to being Grinched 
to watching children dancing along to the fabulous music with their 
parents.  Thank you also to those that volunteered to make it a 
fabulous event, the fayre is definitely a favourite event of mine. 

Some of our recent fundraising has gone towards paying for the 
travelling Pantomime, who came to visit Weddington on Monday, the 
feedback from the performance was amazing.   

 

In addition to the above we also provided a robotic experience to all 
KS1 children introducing them to the world of coding.  For more 
details, please visit the school website. 

Trips and Visits | Weddington Primary School (weddingtonschool.co.uk) 

Lastly for this year – We would like wish you all a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year – and look forward to seeing you all in 2024 
for a fun packed year! 

Coming in 2024 

Tuesday 9th Jan - Return to 
School 

– 1st March – Bonker’s Bingo 
(Adults ONLY Social @ 
Weddington Social Club 

– Mother’s Day Gift Shop  

– 21st March - Spring Disco  

– Easter Bonnet Competition 
(Reception)  

Further Details for the above 
events will be sent out in the 
new year after the festive 
break. 

8th 

We hope you all enjoyed 
the performance. 

This week we also had our 
school Christmas Dinner, 
the children were all very 
excited to sit down to the 
special dinner with the 
added excitement of 
Christmas crackers for all 
children – provided for by 
Weddy Friends.  I had the 
pleasure of reading some 
jokes out, to the younger 
children.  

We’re always looking for new 
people to join the team, bring 
in new ideas and make lifelong 
friendships.  Message us on: 
weddyevents@gmail.com to 
find out more. 
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